
BYLAWS COMMITTEE REPORT 
JANUARY 9, 2013 
  
Committee:  Princess Alexander, Edna Silvernail, Daria Danko 
  
A letter was sent to all clubs asking for any bylaw changes they would like to consider; to be returned to 
the bylaws committee by 12/15/12.  One club asked for an extension of this to mid- to late- January and 
we agreed.  We have received no proposals so far other than the ones discussed and approved at 
November's board meeting. 
  
We will present all final proposals at the May board meeting. 

 


